
  

 

Join Burlingame’s Citywide Annual Drill 

 

All Burlingame residents are invited to participate in our city’s fifth annual 
Citywide Emergency Drill on Saturday, October 14, from 9 to 10:30 a.m. You’ll 
learn how to protect your family, work together with neighbors and support one 
another following a disaster, when professional help may not be available for 72 
hours or longer. You’ll also discover how to communicate with Ham radio 
operators who can forward your requests to the city’s Emergency Operations 
Center and relay important emergency info to your neighborhood group. 
  
This exercise is supported by the Central County Fire Department, the 
Burlingame Police Department, Burlingame CERTs and local HAM radio 
operators. It will take place on multiple blocks throughout Burlingame. There are 
active roles for adults and children 10 and older. More info at http://thebnn.us   

 
  

If you are interested in participating in the drill, please email us at 
info@theneighborhoodnetwork.org and include your street address. 
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